

#10.08.

6650 Southoaks Crescent Burnaby BC V5E 4M7 Ph 604-517-8732 Fax 604-517-8731 e-mail: www.cccrburnaby.org

City of Burnaby Financial Management Committee c/o Office of the City Clerk 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2

Attn: Councillor D. Johnston; Chair

Regarding: File: 2410-20-6 Grant

Dear Sir;

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the College for the Retired I want to sincerely thank you for the generous grant you have made to the College.

Our objective is to provide quality and unique learning opportunities for as many seniors in the community as possible. Besides a core curriculum of subjects we are always adding new courses that seniors are interested in and requesting. In addition, grants like you have given us enable the College to keep tuition fees to a minimum so seniors on fixed or low incomes can afford to take and enjoy courses at the College.

Thank you again for providing the College with this grant as it is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Dave Mannings - President